
Help us to win £4,000 towards playground equipment. 

 

Did you know that over 600 million batteries are thrown away each year? That 

means that over 20,000 tonnes of batteries end up in landfill sites where they 

take over a hundred years to decompose. The chemicals in the batteries can 

pollute the soil and water, harming poor innocent animals and endangering our 

lives too.  

You can do your bit to help our planet by going on a Big Battery Hunt to find all 

of your used batteries and taking them to our local recycling point.  

 

The Eco Committee have been giving out boxes at school, to help recycle all your 

old batteries. You can either take them to your nearest recycling facility - 

Haltwhistle Household Waste Recovery Centre, Sainsbury’s or the Co-op or you  

can also send them back to school - where we will dispose of them for you. 

Please let us know how many you recycle so we can add them to our score to be 

in with a chance to win £4,000 towards playground equipment. We have already 

recycled 1070 batteries so far! I’m sure you are just as excited as we are to go 

on our Big Battery Hunt to collect and recycle as many batteries as we can find! 

 

 

Thank you for caring, 

 Eco Committee  

Greenhead CofE Primary School 

Dear Parent/Carer 



  

We are pleased to announce that our school has the opportunity to win £4,000 

for equipment for our school playground. Please see attached sheet for more 

information on how you can help us. 

  

Thank you 

Eco Committee 


